
Surplus declaration of approximately 2.13 acres of lands located at 0 Goreway 
Drive, Brampton, for the purpose of disposing of or leasing such lands to Indus 

Community Services 
 

PURSUANT to Procedure By-law 160-2004, as amended, take notice that The 
Corporation of the City of Brampton intends to declare surplus for the purpose of 
disposing of or leasing a portion of the following municipal property: 
 
LANDS AFFECTED 
 
The municipal address is 0 Goreway Drive, comprising of Part of PIN 14209-0279 (LT) 
and part of PIN 14209-0274 (LT) having an area of approximately 2.13 acres. 
 
EXPLANATORY NOTE 
 
The City of Brampton owns the property located between Humberwest Parkway and 
Goreway Drive (also known as 0 Goreway Drive). The property has frontage on 
Humberwest Parkway and Goreway Drive. 
   
Council will be considering this surplus declaration at the following scheduled meeting: 
           
Date and time:   Wednesday, June 22, 2022 at 9.30 am 
Location:  Virtual meeting hosted from the Council Chambers, 4th floor, City 

Hall, 2 Wellington Street West 
 
Information regarding this matter is available for review in the City Clerk’s Office at the 
address below, during normal business hours, or online as part of the Council agenda 
available as of Friday, June 17, 2022, at https://www.brampton.ca/en/city-hall/meetings-
agendas/Pages/Welcome.aspx 
 
For further information, contact Senior Manager, Realty Services, Legislative Services at 
(905) 874-2542 or rajat.gulati@brampton.ca 
 
Dated: June 16, 2022 
 
Peter Fay, City Clerk 
2 Wellington St W, Brampton. ON L6Y 4R2 
905 874-2172 (voice), 905 874-2119 (fax), 905 874-2130 (TTY) 
cityclerksoffice@brampton.ca 
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